
STATEMENT


The outbuilding where I would like to install the wood burner and flue, although not 
listed itself, lies within the curtilage of a listed building.


I do not believe the flue would have a negative impact on the house itself. The flue 
would be Matt black and  would need to protrude through the pitch of the roof 
furthest from the house. It would not be visible from the house and much of the 
year would be hidden behind a large purple beech tree.


